August 8, 2017

Town of Eleanor P.O. Box 185 Eleanor, WV 25070

A special workshop was held to discuss our drug testing program for the employees of the Town of Eleanor.

Present: Mayor W. F. Halstead

Recorder L. S. Casto Councilman K. Childers Councilman C. Clendenin Councilwoman T. Harmon Councilman J. McLane Councilman J. Tolley, Jr. Attorney Tim LaFon

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM.

Mayor Halstead called the meeting to order and turned it over to Mr. LaFon.

At this time, Mr. LaFon passed out guidelines addressing drug testing and went over several items to consider on this matter. (see copy enclosed)

A policy was outlined and he asked council to look over and discuss at the next regular scheduled meeting.

Council was also in agreement as previously discussed, to proceed with trying to recoup some of the retirement money that was paid to PERS under protest.

Nothing further to come before council at this time, the meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Mayor	Recorder